
Weather Contingency Plan for Disability Advocacy Day

We know many of you are keeping an eye on the forecast for Disability
Advocacy Day on March 5, 2025, and so are we! As of now, the forecast
shows a possibility of rain, but we all know how quickly the weather can
change—last year, we saw a similar forecast and ended up with a beautiful
day!

We are closely monitoring conditions and will provide updates as needed. 

What happens if the weather gets bad?

If conditions remain safe, the event will go on as planned.
If severe weather makes it unsafe to proceed, we will cancel the event
and immediately begin looking at possible alternative dates.
Any changes will be communicated as soon as possible through our
website, email, and social media.

The safety of our attendees, speakers, and volunteers is our top priority. We
appreciate your patience and look forward to a fantastic event!

For any questions, feel free to contact us at scpdoinfo@gmail.com.


